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Child Nutrition Service Meals Charge Policy 

 

Child Nutrition Service: Students Meal Account Policy at Kentwood Public Schools District provides 

students with the ability to establish meal accounts, for the convenience of prepaying for student 

breakfast and lunch. Students may also pay in cash at the point of sale lines. In order to establish an 

account, it must be pre-paid. In the event, a student's account does not have sufficient funds to cover 

their meals, they will only be allowed to charge up to 2 Breakfast and 2 lunches before their charge 

privileges will be revoked. No student will be denied food. However, an alternative lunch may be 

provided until the account is fully funded. Families may participate in the National Free and Reduced 

Hot Lunch and Breakfast program, which may allow free or reduced lunch prices for your student based 

upon family income. More information and Applications are available on the district’s website, or by 

contacting your Child Nutrition Service office at 616-455-3166  
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